
 

 

 

October 27, 2023 

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 

301 Centennial Mall South 

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Re: WSF 2023 Annual Report #10008 

This letter outlines the annual progress report for the Water Sustainability Fund (WSF) Grant #10008, 

titled Western Water Use Management Model Update and Extension (WWUMM Update and Extension). 

The WWUMM Public Outreach Educational Portal and Modeling Update had not completed any work 

before July 2023. Per the grant application, work under this grant will begin in the Natural Resources 

District’s Fiscal Year 2023/2024, with the project starting in July 2023. 

The total project budget is $400,000, with WFS contributing $240,000 and the South Platte and North 

Platte Natural Resources Districts contributing $160,000. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Galen Wettrock    

General Manager SPNRD    

 


